Vol 6; No 5 ISSN 0 140-0789

THE BULLETIN

OF THE

ROYAL COLLEGE OF PSYCHIATRISTS

17 Belgrave Square, London SW1X 8PG

Editors: Sidney Bloch and Alan Kerr Editorial Assistant: Alison Campbell

MAY 1982

Contents

In Conversation with Sir Denis Hill: Part I	74
Psychiatric Libraries—Old and New A Comparison of College Libraries: Bernard Heine Using Library Resources: Fiona M. Picken The Policy of the College Library: Henry R. Rollin	78 79 81
Planning Registrar and Senior Registrar Training in Mental Handicap: D. A. Spencer	82
Parliamentary News: Mental Health (Amendment) Bill	83
The College Child and Adolescent Psychiatry Section: Issues in 1981: Ann Gath Emotional Abuse of Children: Discussion Paper Trainees' Sessions at Annual Meeting	84 85 87
Correspondence	88
News Items	92
Forthcoming Events	92

Notes for Contributors

The Editors welcome articles of a general interest to psychiatrists. Two thousand words is a good length: longer articles, however, will be considered. Tables, diagrams and extensive references should generally not be included. Please submit three copies, typed double space. Correspondence on subjects of topical interest is also welcome.

The views expressed in articles published in the *Bulletin* (except official College material) are the author's own and do not necessarily represent College policy.